FW: Rezoning Moravian PUD property

Wednesday, March 24, 2010
11:46 AM

Subject | FW: Rezoning Moravian PUD property
From Allen, Amanda

To Bowden (King), Anissa

Sent Wednesday, March 24, 2010 11:01 AM

Anissa, someone had already opened this e-mail, so | am not sure if it is already taken care of, but | think
it is a council communication.
Thanks!

From: Laura Sherman [mailto:lsaylors@umich.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 10:24 AM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Rezoning Moravian PUD property

To Whom It May Concern:

| am a resident at 549 South Fifth Ave (Apt. 1) and | would like to submit written protest of the proposed
rezoning of the Moravian property to PUD status. Please let me know if | need to do anything further to
verify my address or information so that this written protest is official.

Thank you,

Laura Sherman
549 South Fifth Ave, Apt. 1
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